Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 3:03 PM

To: Erick Flyckt; Moermond, Marcia (Cl-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1046 Edgerton Street

Mr. Flyckt,

Yes the performance deposit is received by DSI and on record. On Oct 10", the matter will be continued to Leg. Hrg on
Oct 23 as stated in my letter.

Mai

From: Erick Flyckt [mailto:Erick@uwllaw.com]

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: 1046 Edgerton Street

Good afternoon Ms. Moermond,

| was able to confirm that the Safety and Inspections Department received the Performance Deposit on the above
property on September 21, despite the application and check being overnighted to the City Hall Annex by mistake. I'm
thankful for smart and efficient city professionals.

| see notes on the City Council Agenda for tomorrow that the public hearing is being changed as anticipated from our
last Legislative Hearing on this matter. | am not planning to attend the City Council meeting, unless something new has
come up or unless there is some condition outstanding that US Bank has failed to meet.

Is everything still on track to the best of your knowledge?

Thank you,

Erick Flyckt, Esq.

Usset, Weingarden & Liebo PLLP
4500 Park Glen Road, Suite 300
Minneapolis, MN 55416
(952)491-7775 (direct)
(952)925-6888 (main)
(952)925-5879 (fax)
Erick@uwllaw.com

NOTE: THIS IS A COMMUNICATION FROM A DEBT COLLECTOR, ANY INFORMATION OBTAINED WILL BE USED FOR THAT PURPOSE.

This information is intended only for the use of the identified addressee and shall be deemed to contain information that is privileged and confidential under applicable law. If you
are not the intended, identified recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately via email at
Erick@uwllaw.com or by telephone at 952-491-7775. Thank you.



